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Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

21% April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Following the successful reading with your child sessions we have put on recently we have decided
to continue these. Therefore, we would like to invite you to continue with your child’s reading
journey by spending time with them, sharing and enjoying the vast range of books we have in our
library. Having this time together will be beneficial for fostering an enjoyment and love for reading.

The reading sessions will happen at 2.45pm until 3.15pm. You will also be able to support your child
in choosing a library book to take home. The dates below are the session dates for Reception:

Friday 28" April
Friday 12" May
Friday 26" May
Friday 16" June
Friday 30" June

We look forward to sharing our books with you. Although you are welcome to attend any of the
above sessions, it is not expected that you attend all of them, unless you want to.

Parent Activities
While writing, we would like to tell you of two other sessions that you are invited to. The first is on
Thursday 18" May at 2pm. You are invited to come and explore the Reception area of the school

with your child. The children are keen to show you their favourite activity.

The second session in on Friday 23" June at 9am. This will be a forest school session and you will
be outside with your child.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Sue Thompson
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